
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

March 13, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Executive Director and Secretary 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: Avista Corporation – Dockets UE-220053/UG-220054/UE-210854 – Annual Reporting 

Obligations 

Mr. Killip, 

As part of the General Rate Case (2022 GRC) Settlement Stipulation approved by the Commission in 

the above referenced dockets, Avista agreed to the following related to its Annual Reporting 

Obligations: 1 

Avista agrees to provide recommendations in its initial filing of its next GRC regarding how it 

will streamline its existing required annual reporting obligations (provided in Docket U-

210151). Avista also agrees to provide a detailed matrix of all reporting obligations annually 

along with a matrix of any recommendations for streamlining, as provided in Docket U-

210151. 

On March 28, 2023, Avista filed a detailed matrix of its reporting obligations pursuant to this 

requirement. In its current pending General Rate Case (2024 GRC) filed on January 18, 2024, as 

required by the condition above, Avista provided recommendations regarding how its existing annual 

reporting obligations can be streamlined along with a detailed matrix of all of its reporting 

obligations.2 Because the information included in its 2024 GRC is the same as what is required for 

the annual filing in its 2022 GRC, and to avoid duplicative filings, please see Dockets UE-240006 

and UG-240007, SJB-4, for the matrix of the Company’s reporting obligations. 

Please direct any questions to me at 509-495-2782. 

1 Final Order 10/04 at ¶123. 
2 Dockets UE-240006 and UG-240007, Exh. SJB-1T and SJB-4. 
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Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 




